
	

	
Notice		

Public	Meeting	Change		

Proposed	2023	Budget		

Funding	appropriations		

	

Notice	is	hereby	given	that	the	South	Farmingdale	Water	District	(SFWD)	public	meeting	
schedule	for	September	2022	has	changed.		

The	only	public	meeting	in	September	2022	will	be	held	on	Thursday	September	8,	2022,	at	
4:30	PM,	at	the	South	Farmingdale	Water	District,	40	Langdon	Rd,	Farmingdale	New	York.		

The	proposed	budget	for	2023	will	be	reviewed	and	discussed.		

The	Board	of	Commissioners	will	also	discuss	appropriation	of	undesignated	reserve	money	for	
the	funding	of	various	capital	projects.		

	

This	notice	shall	be	posted	in	the	Farmingdale	Library,	the	Plainedge	library,	the	SFWD	office	public	
bulletin	board,	the	SFWD	website	and	the	Town	of	Oyster	Bay	website.		

	

Board	of	Water	Commissioners		

South	Farmingdale	Water	District		

August	10,	2022		

	



	

	

	

Public	meeting	change	notice	
	

Notice	is	hereby	given	that	the	South	Farmingdale	Water	District	(SFWD)	public	
meeting	scheduled	for	Tuesday	June	14,	2022	is	cancelled.	

The	only	public	meeting	in	June	2022	will	be	held	on	Tuesday	June	28,	2022,	at	
4:30	PM,	at	the	South	Farmingdale	Water	District,	40	Langdon	Rd,	Farmingdale	
New	York.		

	

This	notice	shall	be	posted	in	the	Farmingdale	Library,	the	Plainedge	library,	the	SFWD	office	public	
bulletin	board,	the	SFWD	website	and	the	Town	of	Oyster	Bay	website.		

	

Board	of	Water	Commissioners		

South	Farmingdale	Water	District		

	

May	24,	2022		

	

	

	



	

	

	

	

	

	

	

SOUTH	FARMINGDALE	WATER	DISTRICT	

Public	meeting	change	notice	

February	8,	2022	

	

Notice	is	hereby	given	that	the	South	Farmingdale	Water	District	(SFWD)	public	meeting	scheduled	for	
Tuesday	April	12,	2022	is	cancelled.	

The	only	public	meeting	in	April	2022	will	be	held	on	Tuesday	April	28,	2022at	4:30	PM,	at	the	South	
Farmingdale	Water	District,	40	Langdon	Rd,	Farmingdale	New	York.		

This	notice	shall	be	posted	in	the	Farmingdale	Library,	the	Plainedge	library,	the	SFWD	office	public	
bulletin	board,	the	SFWD	website	and	the	Town	of	Oyster	Bay	website.		

	

Board	of	Water	Commissioners		

South	Farmingdale	Water	District		

	

	

	

	

	

	

	



SOUTH	FARMINGDALE	WATER	DISTRICT	

Public	meeting	change	notice	

	

Notice	is	hereby	given	that	the	South	Farmingdale	Water	District	(SFWD)	public	meetings	scheduled	for	
Tuesday	December	14,	2021	and	Tuesday	December	28,	2021	are	cancelled.	

A	public	meeting	will	be	held	on	Tuesday	December	21,	2021	at	4:30	PM,	at	the	South	Farmingdale	
Water	District,	40	Langdon	Rd,	Farmingdale	New	York.		

Notice	shall	be	posted	in	the	Farmingdale	Library,	the	Plainedge	library,	the	SFWD	office	public	bulletin	

board	and	the	SFWD	website.	

	

December	6,	2021			

	

Board	of	Water	Commissioners		

South	Farmingdale	Water	District		


